
Brickyard Update 08/01/2019 
 
Hello Tim, 
 
I hope that this email finds you well and enjoying summer. We have some exciting news about 
the Brickyard, which as you know has been cleared and undergone an extensive archeological 
review by PAL. With this information, the Trustees has begun the initial phase of interpreting the 
site with the goal of opening it to visitors next spring. The Trustees’ efforts here are in alignment 
with the Chilmark Master Plan and we look forward to working closely with the town to ensure 
that our work reflects the values and wishes of the community.  
 
I’ve copied Cindy Brockway, who is our Program Director for Cultural Resources and whose 
office is overseeing this project. We would like to have a series of listening/information sessions 
regarding our work at the Brickyard and were wondering if officials from the town would be 
available to attend. The sessions are a chance for us to share the research and work that has been 
done to date and to hear feedback/ideas from the community. We were thinking of Tuesday, 
August 27th from 5:30- 6:30 at the Chilmark Public Library was a good time for our first 
session in order to capture island residents here for the summer, particularly the neighbors. We 
are thinking of holding 1-2 more in the fall.  
 
Please let us know whether you think we could get some town officials there on the 27th.  
 
All the best, 
 
Sam  
 

 
Samuel A Hart 

Islands Director 
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